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[bookmark: _GoBack]MEETING AGNEDA & MINUTES
LOCATION:  Zoom  
DATE:  2-24-2021
MEMBERS: Chelsey Eaton, Chuck Amerein, Kristina Brown, Michelle Benavides 
TIME:  3:00pm-4:00pm


CALL TO ORDER: 3:05
INTRODUCTIONS
Ice Breaker-Skipped, there was a small group today and we all know each other. 
OLD BUSINESS
Approval of Minutes
Community Survey 
i) https://www.surveymonkey.com/results/SM-6YSFF3MH7/
Second Steps
NEW BUSINESS
Member Updates: What is going on?
MOA’s 
COVID Student Survey (CSS)
ii) Schools notified last week
iii) Registration opens February 25
iv) March 8th-26th 
ADJOURNMENT @ 3:35	
Next meeting scheduled for Wednesday, March 31th 2021 @ 3:00 via Zoom 





MEMBER SHARING & CELEBRATION!

· Chelsey did talk about updating member binders and MOA’s. We will not be having to complete a new strategic plan this year due to lack of data from a healthy you survey. Kristina did ask when we will have a target date to meet in person. As of right now we do not have a date as Chelsey will be looking for a meeting space. - Chelsey is still waiting the results from the survey before they can start the program. Seventy-four students did the pre-survey at the end of January.
· Event-Chelsey announced that “Hidden In Plain Sight” will be back! It will be held via zoom April 21st at 6pm. This is a great event that is very helpful for parents and we encourage to share this event with our community. The link to this zoom is on the CYF website and also on Facebook. 
· Survey Seniors about activities- Chelsey would really like to get more ideas about how to get more teen involvement and she will be looking into the possibilities of requesting more funding for incentives. Could we get student surveys for prizes and activities? Joe did mention his concern for school culture missing. 
· Activities-There is a lot going on at the school right now. Chelsey is going to be going to the school for tobacco prevention with Mrs. Richards. Prom is also something that Kristina raised concern about and do we have any information about how we will be celebrating the seniors this year?

Donate food for SAT prep on Saturdays- Kristina talked about SAT practice and asked if it would be possible for 
Parents who had the opportunity to work from home encouraging healthy behaviour, parents working from home not engaging in healthy behaviour. Kristina also mentioned that grades are dropping. 


The mission of the Coalition is to promote and support a healthy and safe environment, free from alcohol, 
Tobacco, and other drug abuse, violence, and related social issues affecting our youth and families. 
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